
November 9th, 2006

To : Wolf , Associate Dean


krolw@alcor.concordia.ca

Dear Prof. Longford,

My name is Sum-Tei Tang and I’m writing on behalf of the COMP 471/CART 498C class.  Taught by Professor Sha Xin Wei, this course is about real-time processing and synthesis of image and video with additional emphasis on responsive media.

On December 7th and December 8th, each team in the class is going to showcase their final project within the EV building and require your consent for certain desired presentation locations. Notably, we will require:

· A computer lab on the 5th floor for December 7th and 8th. 

· Alternatively, one computer lab for the 7th and another for the 8th will be fine as well.

· Moreover, if possible, we would also like to reserve extra lab time during that week for students to complete their work.

· The use of the 5th floor atrium near the CDA office for demonstrations purposes on Dec 7th and 8th.  A maximum of 4 teams will be sharing this area. 

· The use of the 5th floor corridor from lab EV5.715 to lab EV5.723. This corridor leads to the window facing St-Catherine Street.  One team will be using this area.

· A small area of the corridor in front of the FOFA gallery as well as part of the stairs leading up the 2nd floor (Student Affairs office). Only one team will be using this area and assures me that it will not block any entryway.

· Bridge above the escalator leading to the metro station.  One team will be using this area.

If possible, we would like access to these areas prior to demonstration date to ensure proper preparation for installation.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to email me. Moreover, if my descriptions for the locations are too vague, I’ll be happy to clarify and would be more than available to meet you in person. 

Thank you very much for your consideration,

Sum-Tei Tang

